
 

JLO/SMO/PGL Trip May 2025 

 

18th April 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Years 7, 8 & 9 Trip to PGL Sports Weekend 

 

A PE trip has been arranged for Year 7, 8 & 9 to visit Boreatton PGL Centre in Shrewsbury, from 

Friday 2nd May to Sunday 4th May 2025. 
 

The purpose of this trip is to develop the pupils Netball and Football skills and to build a real team 

ethos for the Netball and Football teams, as well as take part in outdoor adventurous activities. The 

weekend will consist of Netball matches and Football coaching sessions, PGL activity sessions and 

evening entertainment. The two nights’ accommodation will be on site at Boreatton. The total price 

includes transport by coach from college, accommodation, all activities, all meals and umpiring from 

England Netball Association and Football coaching from qualified FA coaches. Pupils will also receive 

a personalised hoodie for evening activities.  
 

Further information regarding kit requirements, departure times etc. will be provided nearer the 

time at a parents’ information evening. 
 

The total cost will be £237.50. If your child is entitled to pupil premium, you will receive a 20% 

reduction on the total cost. Etone College staff will be accompanying pupils on the trip. 
 

A non-refundable deposit is required of £47.50 to secure a place by Monday 6th May. 

Payment should be made via your child’s Weduc account, not in cash.  Please complete the 

Microsoft forms link below by Friday 26th April.  Places are limited and will be allocated on a first 

come, first served basis. 

 

                  https://forms.office.com/e/EaNVzNv3PG  

 

                                                  
 

Second Payment of £95 will be needed for this trip Monday 15th July 2024. 
  
Final Payment of £95 will be needed for this trip by Monday 27th January 2025. 
 

Please note that all places on trips are subject to continued good behaviour and regular attendance. 

Should your child be removed from the trip due to poor behaviour or attendance 

concerns, we would not accept liability for any payments made and no refunds will be 

issued. Additionally, the completed consent form from yourself agrees that the school reserves the 

right to send your child home at your expense if your child jeopardizes their own safety, the safety 

of others or the good name of the school. 
 

Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact Miss Lower. 
 

Yours Faithfully, 

 
Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/EaNVzNv3PG

